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  Monthly Statistics Report  

 Feb 2023 Feb 2024 

New Patrons 19 23 

Library Visits 1,107 1,257 

Circulation 1,392 1,446 

Phone Calls 70 63 

Reference/Reader’s Advisory 2 3 

Programs 41 37 

Program Participation 524 481 

Social Media Reaches 11,953 9,271 

Social Media Total Likes 245 497 

E-material Circulation 320 465 

E-resource Usage 26 14 

ILL Circulation – Received 18 18 

ILL Circulation – Requests 46 41 

Computer/iPad Usage 125 131 

Wi-Fi 38 87 

Tech Help 13 14 

CEO Updates:  
This month we celebrated two 

cultural events. For Black History 

Month, the Library partnered with 

Junctian Community Initiatives to 

host Author’s in Conversation. We 

had six local Black authors share 

their stories and experiences. We 

had 48 people in attendance and 

over 400 views online. Thank you 

to the participating authors and JCI 

for helping us with a wonderful 

event! 

Lunar New Year was the second 

cultural event we hosted. We 

celebrated by making a paper 

lantern craft, practicing Chinese 

calligraphy, learning to use 

chopsticks, and a dragon craft for 

the Year of the Dragon. We also 

had traditional Chinese treats to 

serve. Thank you to May Ip from 

the Grey Bruce Chinese Heritage 

and Culture Association for your 

assistance. 

Programs and Events:  
• Baby and Toddler Story Time is well received with new members 

joining. 
• The kids enjoyed this month’s STEAM program by conducting a Magic 

Milk experiment, a Lava Lamp experiment and a build your own 
popsicle stick catapult.  

• In February, the kids created friendships rocks as an afternoon craft. 
• For the PD Day movie kids enjoyed the new Paw Patrol movie – The 

Mighty Movie. 
• In February, 17 classes visited the library from kindergarten to grade 7. 
• The Teens finished their winter reading challenge. Congratulations to 

the winner! 
• For Black History Month, the teens sampled cultural food and played 

games.  
• The teens are enjoying the Intro to Short Film 4-week series. 
• The teens made gemstone pendants this month, showing their creative 

side. 
• To celebrate Lunar New Year, the adults watched Everything 

Everywhere All At Once. 
• This month, library staff showcased how to Use LinkedIn Learning. 
• Knitting Club continues to be busy every Thursday night.  
• Our Crafternooners made a light up picture with a Valentine’s Day 

theme. 
 


